WEST RACINE BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 80731
Racine, WI. 53408-0731

MAY 29, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker
Common Council

We wish to meet with the appropriate committee to discuss closing the
alley behind the south side of the 3200 block of Washington Ave.

The alley is adjacent to the parking lot and also dividing the parking lot.
We wish to close this on July 19" 2008 for our Western Days
celebration.

Karen Sorenson
Vice-President
West Racine Business and Prof. Association




